
Interested?
charlieblackburn.cab@gmail.com

History of Blackburn

Ask for a Volunteer Slip in 
Blackburn Partnership Centre 

Blackburn Lives
Celebrating our Shared History!

FUNDING

WE NEED HELP!

SHARING MEMORIES

REMINISCENCE SESSIONS

VOLUNTEERING

This project is being delivered by 
Community Action Blackburn 

in partnership with 
West Lothian Council Museums 
and Archive Service alongside 

History of Blackburn Facebook page 

The National Lottery Heritage Fund have
awarded £13,424 to Celebrate and Share
our local History as well as a Museum
Space in Blackburn Partnership Centre!

To keep these historic memories
alive and to make the project a
success, we need YOUR help!!  

YOU can get involved in a
number of ways!

Objects naturally generate
conversation so we’d love to have a

loan or we welcome donations of any
items of interest you may have!

Photos & documents are great - we
can scan them and return to you! Sharing memories keeps them alive

and allows them to be passed onto
future generations.  Your

contribution will support the project
and potentially stimulate others.

We are looking for people of all ages
to participate in the Reminiscence
Sessions which will take place with

both groups and individuals.

Carry out Research
Interview People about their memories
Help deliver Reminiscence Sessions

DONATE OR LEND

Full Training and Expenses provided!

WE NEED YOUR HELP - GET INVOLVED - SHARE YOUR STORIES!!!!!


